STAMFORD HILL BRANCH, ANTI-PARTI&ION OF IRELAND LEAGUE,

REPORT

onthe

THIRD MEETING

The third meeting of the Stamford Hill branch was held on

Wednesday, May 3rd at the Servite Convent Hall at 8.30 p.m.

About thirty were in attendance. The Entertainment sub-Committee

of the Stamford Hill Branch reported that a Ceilidhe would be held
éﬁ évery Wednesday, free to members and their guests, and that a
collection would be made at each Ceilidhe . The first Ceilidhe ,
will be held on Wednesday next Mey 10th from 8 to 10.30 p.m. mhey‘ﬁ
were applying to the Convent for the use of a Rediogram to provide
the music. Gaelic League Instructors would be present at each
Ceilidge and dances for the benefit of Fnglish mewbers would also

be held regularly,

The Treasurer reported that there were about 45 fully paid up
members at Stamford Hill.

It was suggested by the Secretary that notification of all
other Branch meetings should be sent to each branch so that there
would be contact between branch members. It was suggested that
the Tories and Conservatives should be given a chance of seeing
the point df view of members as regards Partition in Ireland and

the Secretary said he would invité members of the Junior Imperial



Sol

»

League to future meetings. The question of Conscription arose,

one member suggested that there should be an Irish Volunteer
Brigade attached to the Irish Army which would recruit support from
young Irishmen in Britain. A resolution was passed condemning the
Conscription of Irishmen in the Six Countiés and stating further
that until Paftition is settled that the Anti-Partition of Ireland
League should call upon all Irishmen not to consider Conscription
in this country.

The next Meeting was fixed for May 31st.
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